
From: Hanapepe Hotel
To: DBEDT LUC
Subject: NO ACTION to upzoning Hokua Place
Date: Monday, December 17, 2018 2:15:33 PM

This is near the biggest traffic jam on Kauai.   Please don't make it worse.

We will lose our visitors and locals will be locked into their sections of the
island because traffic will be impossible.
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